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Unemployment benefits are crucial to thousands of employees who lose their employment. However, the unemployment 
benefits law is also crucial for employers to understand, as they often make determinations regarding whether contesting 
the eligibility of former employees' benefits is worth the effort and cost, and often work on their own to gather the relevant 
information and testify in appeals. Understanding which former employees are generally eligible for benefits, and which 
may be disqualified from benefits, is important. 

To read the full article, please click here.
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